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 I am ok with in person or mail in  ballots . Now with my self being in a chair mail in 

would be easier for my self and others with similar situations or live way out of town   

However I think all mail in ballots need another layer of security to the ballots 

themselves  

Each ballot should have a thumb print and a signature on them and if either has been 

ran twice then that ballot doesn't count at them . But there must be proof it was not 

ran because a worker doesn't like whom is on  the ballot to vote for.  I also believe all 

secured drop off points  be secured so ballots are not tampered with or can be 

damaged with some sort of  acway for the deposit box is opened up  . Maybe by a 

card with a chip or security code or whatever but I think a thumb print and the drop 

box under a 24 hr camera would do very well  


